Ambleside Marafun 9/10/11 Cancelled.

Very reluctantly, we have had to make the decision to cancel this years’ Ambleside Marafun on October 9th2011.
Sadly we are not alone in that many organisations and charities are cancelling events across the country. The economic situation is having a devastating effect on fundraising events and it seems that Marafun 2011 is no exception.

We appreciate that to runners the Marafun is still a month away & that more teams may/will register nearer to the date but we, as organisers, are unable to leave the decision any later as commitments have to be made by us for medals, loos, safety equipment etc. in advance of the event. 

At this time last year the level of entries confirmed we had a successful event on our hands. The sad reality is that this year, despite advertising, radio coverage, appeals via email, phone, Facebook etc. the level of entries is just not sufficient to stage a viable event and a sub-standard event would just not be capable of helping our local healthcare charities which is the main objective we all share.

We are so sorry to disappoint you but very many thanks to all those who tried so hard to make it happen this year. We pledge that the Ambleside Marafun will return when economic times improve!

We would also like to thank our sponsors for their commitment to us and the Marafun.

